
December 15, 2021

Updates From the Road

 


Dear praying churches and friends, 


We have had a very busy last few weeks since our last 
prayer letter. We just got word today that we were taken 
on for support by another church we had visited last 
month! Praise the Lord this should take us to the 20% 
mark! The Lord’s timing is perfect and we can not wait 
to be serving Him in Italy but until that day comes we 
will gladly serve Him wherever He takes us.


We left Michigan and made our way to Alabama and the 
weather and time spent here has been beautiful. While 
spending time with a church we were presenting at, I 
was able to go soul winning with them on Saturday, and 
on Sunday during the church services we were able to 
see many of the fruits from their labor. They had almost 
a dozen visitors due to their soul winning program, many 
who had been visited the day prior. What a blessing to 
witness this! Two young girls accepted Christ in the 
children’s service that day as well! 


With Christmas coming soon we will leave our camper 
here in Alabama when we go back to Michigan to spend 
some time with our families. Would you please pray that 
the Lord would soften the hearts of Sabrina’s family, that 
we would be able to share the true meaning of 
Christmas with them? Also would you pray for the safety 
on the roads for my extended family as many are 
traveling in from out of state this year. We thank you so 
much for your prayers, they absolutely mean so much to 
us! We will be praying that you and your church would 
have a blessed Christmas, celebrating the birth of our 
Savior!


In Christ

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Website: deneaustoitaly.org Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports


• We have made more meetings this 
last month!


• Another supporting Church


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries in 
Italy to be blessed, and God to 
continue to call new missionaries.


• Our calendar to continue to fill with 
meetings for next year.


• Safety on the roads as we travel.


• Emrys is having digestive 
problems, the doctors to have 
wisdom. 


Our Boys


• Felix is cutting 2 more teeth, and 
standing on his own; it won’t be 
long before he is walking.


• Emrys and Theo are enjoying their 
advent nativity and learning the 
real reason for Christmas.
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